
January 26-27 - GUARANTEED RESERVATIONS WILL BE REQUIRED. Definite 
information will be sent the middle of January. Mark your calendar 
now and plan to attend the meeting at Peninsula CC and the Northern 
California Turfgrass Exposition and Show 

ANNUAL AWARDS - Nominations should be in the hands of the committee 
by February 1. Contact Bob Livesey, 415 N. Akers Rd #19, Visalia, CA 
93277 Phone 209 733-0983 
The awards are for "Superintendent of the year", "Excellence in Golf 
Turf Management", "Class F Merit Awards". Guideline information was 
sent to all members. If there are any questions, dont hesitate to 
contact me. 

EDWARD F. SHATTUCK was awarded the CERTIFIED GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT 
plaque from the Golf Course Superintendents Association of America by 
John Engen at Rancho Canada. Ed is Superintendent at Palo Alto Hills 
Golf & Country Club. He has held Superintendent positions at Table 
Mountain Golf Course, Oroville, Corral De Tierra C.C., and Carmel Valley 
Golf Club. Congratulations Ed, that is an important step to take. 
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